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From: Rayner, Mary (Councillor)
Sent: 22 November 2020 15:55
To: Aldridge, Steven
Subject: RE: Land at Lea Castle Farm - Proposed Quarry - Update

Dear��Steven��
Many��thanks��for��this,��I��would��like��to��point��out��a��few��concerns.��
Firstly��I��would��like��to��point��out��that��Broadwaters��Sion��Hill��is��within��2��KM��of��the��site��you��mention.��In��fact��I��think��you��will��
find��there��are��about��2000��houses��in��Broadwaters��that��are��within��the��2��KM��radius.��
None��of��the��concerns��that��Cllr��Rook��and��myself��put��forward��have��been��incorporated��into��this��paper.����
Perhaps��you��need��a��map��that��has��a��2��KM��radius��of��the��site��and��then��you��will��see��that��there��is��a��big��residential��area��that��
is��densely��populated.��We��are��within��a��5��minute��walk.��I��suggest��that��this��is��well��within��the��2��KM��you��mention.��At��the��end��
of��my��road��which��is��less��than��100��yards����will��be��able��to��see��part��of��this��development.��I��feel��that��this��is��an��important��fact��
as��people��forget��us��here.��We��are��not��out��of��sight��and��out��of��mind.��
We��are��very��much��here,��
Kind��regards��
Mary��
��

From:��Aldridge,��Steven��<SAldridge@worcestershire.gov.uk>����
Sent:��30��January��2020��08:47��
To:��Rayner,��Mary��(Councillor)��<MRayner@worcestershire.gov.uk>��
Subject:��Land��at��Lea��Castle��Farm���r��Proposed��Quarry���r��Update��
��
Dear Mary,    
 
Application Ref:    19/000053/CM         Grid Ref:    (E) 383959, (N) 278992 

Applicant:             NRS Aggregates Ltd 

Proposal:               Proposed sand and gravel quarry with progressive restoration using site derived and 
imported inert material to agricultural parkland, public access and nature enhancement  

 
Location:               Land at Lea Castle Farm, Wolverley Road, Broadwaters, Kidderminster, Worcestershire    
 
 
With regard to the above proposal. I can now confirm that the application has been received and validated. I 
have arranged for the application to be consulted upon for 6 weeks between 6 February 2020 until 19 March 
2020. Site notices will be put up at the site and in the surrounding area, neighbour notification letters will be 
sent, and a press notice will go in the Kidderminster Shuttle. I have also arranged to consult Wyre Forest 
District Council, Wolverley and Cookley Parish Council, neighbouring Town and Parish Councils, together with 
statutory and non-statuary technical consultees. I will also formally notify / consult you on the application in 
due course. I have attached a copy of the Non-Technical Summary for your information. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Steve 
��
Steven��Aldridge��
Team��Manager��–��Development��Management����
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Worcestershire��County��Council����
County��Hall,��Spetchley��Road,��Worcester,��WR5��2NP��
Tel:��01905��843510��
Mob:��07985334367��
Email:��saldridge@worcestershire.gov.uk��
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